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UGANDA'’S POSITION ON THE SITUATION IN HONG KONG

The Government of the Republic of Uganda has noted that in the recent
months the demonstrations in Hong Kong have become radical and
violent. We have deep concern about the current situation.

Uganda firmly supports the “One Country, two Systems” policy of the
People’s Republic of China on the matter of Hong Kong and other
areas.

Hong Kong is part of China. Hong Kong's affairs are China’s domestic
affairs.

As a basic norm of International Relations, the Government of Uganda
respects the sovereignty of all Countries and objects to any foreign
interference into the domestic affairs of other countries. End.
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